A meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Friday, November 6, 2015 at 10:00 am.

Present: David Sheedy, Chairman; William Dowling, Clerk; George Samia, Town Administrator; and Gloria Mitchell, Administrative Assistant.

George Samia explained the process of the Capital Plan, bonding and what is required from the Capital Committee and the Selectmen. Mr. Samia also explained that most of the free cash the past few years has been due to the town going to the GIC. There was a brief discuss about the projects.

M/Dowling, s/Sheedy, a unanimous vote, to maintain the approval of the recommendations of the Capital Planning Improvement Committee for Capital Plan FY16.

M/Dowling, s/Sheedy, motion to adjourn.

VOTE: Yes - Sheedy, Dowling; a unanimous vote in favor

Meeting adjourned at 10:39 am

WY W CI